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January 5, 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian:  
 
Ahfachkee School is proud to open the new elementary building for our K-6th-grade students on January 8, 
2024. The bus loop will remain next to the cafeteria. For the car drop-off, parents/guardians should drive 
through the first gate (next to the marquee) and stop in front of the new front office. Staff will be directing 
parents until 8:15 a.m. For parent pick-up, please enter through the same gate (next to the marquee) and 
move forward to the first available numbered pole. Students will be grouped and called by family.  
 
You are welcome to walk your child on January 8, 2024, to the classroom. We will be helping students 
familiarize themselves with the new building for the next couple of weeks. 
 
The ribbon-cutting ceremony will be on January 17, 2024, at 10:00 a.m.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call the office at 863-983-6348 or Phil at 863-228-5198. 
 
We look forward to welcoming our students to this state-of-the-art building. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Philip Baer, Principal 
Ahfachkee School 

 


